
November
Third
1922.

Dr. J. Murray Clark, K.C 
The Kent Building,
156 Yonge Street, 
Toronto, Ont.

• »

Dear Dr. Clark:-
I have no objection to the Sulgrave 

Institution publishing the address I made at the 
University of Pennsylvania on Washington's birthday 
this year, and beg to enclose it herewith.

I congratulate you most warmly on 
the reception accorded the splendid address you gave 
last year in nova Cootia.

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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